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	North Carolina Public Health Association
3000 Industrial Drive, Suite 140∙ Raleigh, NC 27609
919-828-6205
www.ncpha.com


Dear NCPHA Member,

On behalf of the NCPHA Governing Council, members, and staff, I thank you for your membership in the association. We are grateful for your support and membership donation.

Our Membership Toolkit will provide you with the resources necessary to inform you of benefits to membership, information about annual conferences, networking opportunities and much more.  A link to the Toolkit can be found on our website at http://ncpha.memberclicks.net/why-join
NCPHA was formed in 1909 by a group of concerned county superintendents of health in an effort to promote public health in North Carolina. Over 100 years later, our Association of individuals and organizations continues working to improve the public’s health through political advocacy, public awareness, professional development, and serving as an interface between research and practice.

The NCPHA continues to promote public health in North Carolina to make us the Healthiest State in the Nation. Your help is needed. Please let us know if you are interested in serving on one of our many committees, or in a leadership role within a section or the Association. The Willingness to Serve form can be found on our website www.ncpha.com under “Get Connected.”

As always, we want to hear from you, our members! Please contact our office at any time at kdittmann@ncapha.org or 919-828-6205.

Sincerely,

Joanne Rinker

President

North Carolina Public Health Association

